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Heller Welcomes White House Task Force Announcement to Prevent Sexual Assault on College Campuses
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, the White House Task Force to Protect Students from Sexual Assault announced important steps to prevent sexual assaults on college campuses. Last week, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) joined a bipartisan group of senators led by Senator Kirsten Gillibrand (D-NY) in penning a letter to the White House urging consideration of three key proposals that would immediately address the disturbing prevalence of sexual assaults on campus. 

Following the White House’s announcement, Heller said, “The announcement today from the White House Task Force to Protect Students from Sexual Assault is welcome news and a positive step towards cracking down on sexual assault on college campuses. The reality is that, at a time when students are supposed to be learning and preparing for the future, too many are falling victim to troubling acts of sexual assault. 

“More must be done to eradicate this unfortunate issue, and I look forward to working with my colleagues to ensure Congress addresses the problem and provides victims much-needed confidence as they work towards earning their degrees and building their careers,” Heller continued.
Background:
In a letter to Co-Chairs of the White House Task Force to Protect Students from Sexual Assault last week, Senator Heller joined Kirsten Gillibrand (D-NY), Richard Blumenthal (D-CT), Barbara Boxer (D-CA), Charles Grassley (R-IA), Mazie Hirono (D-HI), and Patty Murray (D-WA) made the following recommendations to combat the growing crisis of campus sexual assaults:
· Streamline and Enhance Accountability for Higher Education Crime & Safety within the U.S. Department of Education.

· Require All Schools to Conduct Standardized, Anonymous Survey of Campus Sexual Assaults.

· Create a Searchable Database on All Pending and Resolved Title IX and Clery Act Complaints, Compliance Reviews and Investigations.

All three recommendations were included in today’s announcement by the White House Task Force to Protect Students from Sexual Assault.
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